
May 11th, 1927.

Kenneth deS. Joseph, Ssq., 
44 Lauder Avenue,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Mr. Joseph:-
Thls Is just a note to thank 

Mrs. Joseph and yourself for your very great 
kindness to me on Sunday evening, 
very thoughtful of you to assemble so many McGill 
men and give ua the pleasure of a purely social 
evening.

It was Indeed

I feel that much of the success 
of Saturday evening’s function was due to a very 
active and capable Secretary. I want you to know 
that McGill appreciates what you are doing for 
your Alma Hater and that I, too, appreciate it 
very much.

’"1th all kind wishes to Mrs.
Joseph and you, I am.

Yours faithfully,


